Government announces closure of Office
of Tax Simplification

News story

The Chancellor announced on 23 September as part of the fiscal event that the
Office of Tax Simplification will be closed.

eI TRENARGY
PARLIAMENT | WHITEF
STREET SW1 | SWi
Lo

CITY OF WESTMINSTER
o A

The Chancellor announced on 23 September as part of the fiscal event that the
Office of Tax Simplification will be closed.

The Chancellor’s statement is part of The Growth Plan 2022. As the Office of
Tax Simplification is a statutory body, this closure will take effect when
the next Finance Bill receives Royal Assent.

The Office expects to publish its report on the taxation of Property Income
in October. The Office will continue to gather evidence on its Hybrid and
distance working review.

Please direct press enquiries to the Treasury Press Office 020 7270 5238.
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